
Bryan Guzman HGS Vice President Nominee 
 
 

 

Bio 
Bryan began his career as a geologist for Ingrain Inc in 2008 where he was an integral part of the company’s 
validation period that lead to the commercial launch of their product line and subsequent acquisition to 
Halliburton. Currently, he works at TGS in the capacity of sales & business development. Over his career he has 
held positions in operations, research & development, and sales & marketing. 
 
Outside of work, Bryan enjoys personal studies in theology, outdoors activities like hiking or camping, and playing 
video games. Most of all he enjoys spending time with his wife and two young children.  
 
Bryan received his B.S. in Geology from the University of Texas at San Antonio in 2008 and his M.S. in Analytics at 
Texas A&M University in 2018. 
Education:  

2008                        BS Geology University of Texas at San Antonio 

2018                        MS Analytics Texas A&M University 

 

Experience: 

2007 – 2008            Geo-Tech Balcones Energy Library 

2008 – 2011            Geologist - Ingrain Inc. 

2011 – 2013            Geoscientist - Ingrain Inc. 

2014 – 2015            Product Champion – Drill Cutting Technologies – Ingrain Inc. 

2015 – 2017            Senior Technical Sales Advisor – Ingrain a Halliburton Service. 

2017 – 2018            Senior Technical Sales Advisor – Halliburton 

2018 – Present       Senior Account Manager - TGS 

 

Professional Affiliations: 

HGS, AAPG, SPE, SPWLA 

 

Professional Activities: 

2011 – 2017           HGS Chairman Exhibits Committee 

2013 – 2014           HGS Secretary 

2015 – 2016           HGS Treasurer Elect 

2016 – 2017           HGS Treasurer 

2017 – Present      HGS Advertising Committee Chairman 



2018 – 2019          GCAGS Treasurer (Houston 2019 Conference) 

 

Statement: 

Ever since I joined the HGS, I have enjoyed the benefits of education, networking, and friendship.  Currently, I have been 

working on ways to grow the advertising for the bulletin, website and HGS organized conferences. Until recently, I have spent 

much of my time working on the exhibits committee organizing the set-up and transportation of the HGS booth for various 

conventions throughout the year.  When I served as HGS Secretary, it afforded me the opportunity to learn more about the 

many functions of the HGS when compiling the monthly board meeting minutes.  I was also exposed to the financial side of the 

organization as the HGS Treasurer-elect and Treasurer where I witnessed the society’s dedication to the various efforts through 

the annual budget. It has been a pleasure meeting many people along the way and I am thankful to the opportunities the HGS 

has provided me while serving as a chairman, secretary and treasurer.  It would be my great pleasure to serve in the capacity of 

HGS Vice President. 


